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Didion Email Blast - Neighborhood Kinder Registration for 21-22

Registration for DIDION NEIGHBORHOOD-ONLY kindergarten students for the 2021-2022 school year will
take place at Didion from January 12" to January 26" (after January 26", families must register through the
District Enrollment Center). Registration will not be an in-person event as it has been in the past. To register,
families may pick up registration packets from Didion beginning January 12" at 8:00AM. The packets will be
located near the front office door and will be available to pick up from 8:00 to 2:30 each day.

A black tub will be placed outside the front office door for completed neighborhood kindergarten registration
packets. Enrollment into the Didion kindergarten will be based on submitted complete packets and on a
first come, first serve basis and limited by space capacity.

* Please note that the last-registered students whose registrations exceed class-size maximums will be subject
to the CONCAP process.

OUT OF NEIGHBORHOOD families interested in kindergarten at Didion will need to wait until the Intra-District
Permit Window opens to apply for a permit to attend. This window opens on April 1st and runs until May 3™.
Permit applications will be available online.

For questions please call the main office at (916) 395-4575 between the hours of 7:30 and 2:30, Monday -
Friday. You may also email us at didionoffice@scusd.edu or gail-nakamura@scusd.edu. Also, bookmark our
website at www.didion.scusd.edu for all of Didion’s latest announcements and updates.
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